
October 1, 2020 

 

Notice 

 

To: All Members of the Jefferson County Board of Education and the Student Assignment 

Review Advisory Committee 

 

A meeting of the Student Assignment Review Advisory Committee will be held at 5:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday, October 7, 2020. In light of the governor having declared a state of emergency 

within the Commonwealth on March 6, 2020, as a result of the COVID-19 outbreak and in 

compliance with guidance issued by the Executive Branch on March 12 and 16, 2020, regarding 

the conduct of meetings of state boards and commissions during the emergency period, this 

meeting will be conducted by video-teleconference and available for live public viewing at the 

following link: SARAC MEETING VIDEO. 

 

The guidance from the Executive Branch provides that all Kentucky boards and commissions 

take proper health precautions to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and accordingly, with 

respect to the public attendance at meetings of said bodies, states, “Members of the public will 

only be able to view video-teleconferenced meetings remotely.”  

 

The committee will review the current Student Assignment Plan and School Choice proposals 

and then provide feedback. Members of the public will have the opportunity to voice opinions or 

express concerns by submitting remarks via email at the following address: 

JCPSSchoolChoice@jefferson.kyschools.us. Public remarks will be shared with each 

Advisory Committee member and recorded in the Official Minutes.  

 

Any and all matters incidental to and supplementary of the foregoing may also be taken up, 

considered, and acted upon at the meeting. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/user/jcpsweb
mailto:JCPSSchoolChoice@jefferson.kyschools.us

